
From: tracy calvert  

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:14 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: To South Pender trustees Christine and Dag 

 

To South Pender trustees Christine and Dag: 

Unbelievable, absolutely unbelievable. After all the feedback in support of leaving the bylaw 122 

as it is and having larger setbacks you are still going ahead and supporting changing back to the 

large home size and large setbacks. 

You are not really listening and doing the work to protect our island. 

I am in shock and disgusted. 

Tracy Calvert 

. 

 


